GOOD NEWS FROM THE STANTON LIBRARY!!!
Hello Stanton Eagles-
Starting September 22nd the Stanton library will be open for curbside checkout.  Students may pick-up their books in front of the office on Tuesdays 12:00-2:00 & Thursdays 12:00-2:00. Here are the directions for reserving books for curbside checkout:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Log onto the Stanton website www.stantoneagles.org 
2. Select the Student Links tab at the top of the page.
3. Select the Library link which will connect you to our OPAC catalog.
4. Search the catalog by Title, Author, Subject, Keyword, or AR Level.
5. Searching books within AR levels can be done in the advanced menu.
6. Find the book or books that you would like to checkout. 
7. Email Mrs. Cushman at jcushman@glendora.k12.ca.us with the title of the book. You may get 2 books at a time and they will be checked out to you for 2 weeks.
8. Mrs. Cushman will have the book or books available for curbside pick-up on the following Tuesday or Thursday 12:00-2:00.
9. Books reserved Thursday-Monday will be ready for Tuesday pick-up. Books reserved Tuesday or Wednesday will be ready for Thursday pick-up. 

Returned books will be placed in quarantine for 4 days according to the latest information on safe handling practices of library materials.  If you have any questions please feel free to email Mrs. Cushman at jcushman@glendora.k12.ca.us. 
